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NOTICE OF PROSPECTIVE CANDIDATES
INFORMATION SESSION

Thanks to you for your interest in running for public office in the Town of Nipawin. A
role as an elected official is a critical element of the local governance process. Because
this role is directly involved in shaping the future of the Town of Nipawin, it can be
very rewarding ... but also extremely challenging. The decision to run may not be an
easy one for you to make.

In order to assist you in making your decision, I would like to offer to all prospective
candidates an opportunity to attend a brief Prospective Candidate Information Session
that I will facilitate beginning at 7:00pm on Wednesday, February 13, 2019 in the Twin
Lakes Room at the Evergreen Centre (300 Evergreen Drive).

My intent at this session is to provide prospective candidates with information that
-explains the role of Council and that briefly outlines the responsibilities and
jurisdiction of Council, the anticipated time commitment that is required in order to
serve your ratepayers effectively, and to explain the role of the Chief Administrative
Officer.

Attendance at this session is entirely voluntary. If you find you are unable to attend, I
would be pleased to provide you with a copy of the information being presented.

Further to the above, I welcome any questions you may have regarding either the
election process or the position of elected official. 1 can be contacted at the Town of
Nipawin Civic Offices during regular business hours or be calling (306) 862-9866.

All the best to you as you make your important decision and in your continued success.
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Barry Elliott, RMA, CLGM, CMMA
Returning Officer
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